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27th January 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Trip to a Schools’ Concert at Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Hall – 6th March 2020  

All the children in Key Stage 2 (Years 3 – 6) will be visiting the Liverpool Philharmonic Hall, Liverpool, on 
Friday 6th March for a children’s concert.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £8.00 (or £4.00 for pupils eligible for Pupil Premium*) per child towards 
the cost.   
 
Please complete the reply slip below (this is not a permission slip as you have previously signed a 
Consent Form for your child to take part in all trips). 
. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
 
 
* Pupil premium includes families eligible for free school meals in the last 6 years, armed forces families and children who have been ‘looked after 
children’.   

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please note this is not a permission slip as you have previously signed a Consent Form for your 
child to take part in all trips. 

 
Trip to a Schools’ Concert at the Royal Liverpool Philharmonic Hall on 6th March 2020  

 
 
Name: _______________________________________   Class: _____________   Year: __________ 
 
 

☐   I / We enclose £8.00 / (*£4.00) Cash / Cheque (payable to Wirral Borough Council) 

 

☐   I / We will pay £8.00 / (*£4.00) by ParentPay 

 

☐   I am available on 6th March to join Key Stage 2 on their trip to Philharmonic Hall and I understand that 

it will be confirmed whether I am needed or not as soon as possible.  
 
 
Signed: …….…………………………………………………...........  Date: ……………………………….. 


